
Comment for planning application WSCC/030/21
Application
number

WSCC/030/21

Name Richard Burrows

Address 17 Woodfield Road, Rudgwick RH12 3EP

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments Like many others I have enjoyed the peace and tranquillity of these woods for many years (more than 
30). This application proposes to destroy this peaceful site and the proposals do not fit with the public 
access over the public paths and bridleways. The level of traffic would make access for walking 
hazardous.  
The area is blessed with great wildlife and plants and if this scheme were to go ahead much of this 
wildlife would be lost. 
The public highway access to this site has several  pinch points, two low bridges which are narrow and 
stretches that require careful driving when passing larger vehicles. Access onto the A281 Guildford to 
Horsham road is difficult due to the angle of entry to the south. 
Along Loxwood road several houses are close to the road and the frequency of the large trucks will 
have significant detrimental affect to the residents of these properties. 
The extraction of clay to create a large hole to be filled with waste cannot be the best way to dispose 
of waste in the 21st century.
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